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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
November 5, 2020 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
HODGEMAN COUNTY- The Hodgeman County Health Department has been notified of a 
potential exposure of COVID-19 that took place at the King Center Voting Polls on Tuesday 
November 3, 2020. Residents of Hodgeman County who voted at this location on this date 
should monitor for symptoms of COVID-19 for 14 days from November 3, 2020.  
 
The symptoms that should be monitored for include fever, cough, chills, muscle aches, sore 
throat, new loss of smell or taste, fatigue, diarrhea, shortness of breath, and/or difficulty 
breathing. If symptoms develop, please stay home and contact your health care provider or the 
local health department for guidance regarding testing. In an emergency, please call 911 and 
notify first responders that your child was potentially exposed to COVID-19 and, if possible, be 
wearing a face mask when they arrive.  
 
If you have questions or concerns regarding this notice please call the Hodgeman County 
Health Department at 620-357-8736. 
 
 
Jenette Schuette, RN, Adm. 
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